
Correction of Error  
  
The Texas Department of Insurance proposed the repeal of 28 TAC §19.1905 in the January 13, 2023, 
issue of the Texas Register (48 TexReg 125). Due to an error by the Texas Register, the repeal was 
published with an incorrect Title number listed.  The Title was incorrectly shown as 29 at the beginning 
of the proposed repeal. The correct text should be shown as follows: 
  
28 TAC §19.1905 
 


